
WHITLOW: Darryl P. 
Suddenly on Friday April 1, 
1994. Darryl Paul (Dibbles) 
Whitlow age 31 years. Beloved 
friend of Cheryl Chrysler. 
Loving son of Bruce & Arlene 
Qig) Whitlow. Dear brother of 
Gail, Al, Danny & Donna, Marie 
& Mary, Dave & Kory, and 
Bonnie & Duane. Dear unde of 
a special nephew Matthew and 
several other nieces and 
nephews. Grandson of Ed & 
Hazel WbitJow. Also survived by 
several aunts, uncles, and 
cousins. Dibbles will be sadly 
missed by special friends, his 
cousin Brian Staats, Cheryl's 
mother Reva Wilson, Burr 
Racing Team, Gord & Shirley 
Braund, and Glen and Carol 
Dougherty. Rested at STYRES 
FUNERAL HOME, Ohswekcn 
Monday where Funeral Service 
was held Tuesday. Interment 
Stumphall Cemetery. As expres­
sions of sympathy donations to 
the Cystic Fibrosis or the 
Owity of your choke would be 
appreciated by the family. 


